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MAN SHOT DURING AFTER PARTY   

AUBURN, ME – On June 19, 2021, around 02:00am, Auburn Police were called to the area of 409 Court St. for 

a report of several gun shots fired with a man down.  

When officers arrived, they found Jamual Douglas, a 25y/o male of Auburn suffering from a single gun shot 

wound to his leg. Auburn Fire Department treated Douglas on scene and transported to Central Maine 

Medical Center where he remains in stable condition. 

A large group had recently arrived at the Court St. apartment after leaving a club in Lewiston. According to 

witnesses, several shots were fired from an unknown vehicle in the direction of the group as they were 

standing outside the apartment building. One round hit Douglas in the upper leg, another round struck a 

vehicle parked in the driveway. Other shell casings were recovered by investigators. 

This incident remains under investigation. Police are asking that anyone with information about the shooting 

contact Det. Gagnon at 333-6650 ext. 2082.  

 


